
NEWSLETTER 
Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  29th March ,  2019 

Attendance this week 

Barn Owl  87.88%  

Oak 85.42% 

Tawny Owl  92.22%  

Acorn 99.15% 

Owlets   87.11%  

Well done Acorns! 

Dates for your  Diary     

April 

1st  Netball  tournament                          

3rd  School Vision Day      

4th  Tri-Golf              

8th-22nd School Closed -  Easter            

23rd  School re-opens                    

26th  Swimming starts for both schools 

May 

3rd  New Age Kurling KS1 & 2     

6th  May Bank Holiday         

21st Storytelling Assembly (TMB)   

22nd Storytelling Assembly (Hil)       

22nd Paddy Venner Yr 5/6 (7 weeks)

22nd Kwik Cricket          

23rd Mini Tennis Yr 3 & 4    

  Bethany & Benjamin Road safety 

27th Half Term week 

June 

3rd  Road Safety Yr 5 & 6      

7th  Ultimate Frisbee KS2    

10th Class Photos                     

21st Year 5 WOW day at DMA    

28th Road Safety Quiz 

July  

5th  Yr 6 Maths Challenge DMA      

9th  Storytellers Assembly (TMB)       

10th Storytellers Assembly (Hil)  

11th Area Sports      

12th Archery KS2      

15th Year 6 Transition (3 days) DMA 

24th  Last Day of school year 

September 

5th   Back to school 

 

 

 

 

We Love Maths     

This week please complete         

Activity 5 and return the signed 

book to school on Tuesday 2nd                  

April. 

Hi 5 Netball 

A team of year 5     

children went to 

Downham Market 

Academy and played 

netball against other 

West Norfolk schools.  

Well done to the team 

who did a fantastic 

job. 

Community Choir 

Hilgay had a musical treat 

this week. Mrs Molnar be-

longs to a local choir, Vil-

lage Voices and they 

came in and sung       

beautifully for the children 

in collective worship.  

  

          

 

                   Easter Fun                             

Both Friends of school are planning some 

Easter fun for next Friday, details to follow. 

Just to confirm, swimming 

is on Friday next term. 



 

 

 Children from Barn and Tawny Owls enjoyed their first ever sleepover at school 

on Friday with the Owlets joining them for a party after school. 

All the food was made by the children in the morning as the excitement was 

building for the sleepover. 

The children enjoyed colouring, making keyrings and gliders, playing hide and 

seek and the older children played Manhunt in the dark.  

There was hot chocolate, biscuits and quiet stories before bed. 

There wasn't a great amount of sleep had, but everyone had an amazing time.  

 

 

 


